
 

 

TO: Greenheck India Region Representatives 

FROM: Kimberly Drake,  

International Marketing Specialist 

DATE: November 27, 2019 

SUBJECT: 250°C High Temperature Certification  

 

 

We are pleased to announce model RA Series (RA & RA 3 Series) fans with Havells motors have received 

250°C high temperature certification. The certification is available immediately when making a special 

design request (SDR).  

 

The motors with the 250°C high temperature certification are not selectable in CAPS® at this time. 

However, we can make accommodations using the SDR for a faster turnaround. 

 

Select the RA Series fan in CAPS. Then select the 300°C motor as the required mark and request a high 

temperature (HT) motor SDR. Remember, you cannot choose the 250°C certification as a selection in 

CAPS until April 2020.  

 

Our customer service team will make sure you receive the motor with the correct certification. If you have 

any questions, please contact customer service at GIN.Service@greenheck.com. 

 

Thanks for your partnership and good selling!  

 

 

  
 


